
 
 
 
 
DATE:  April 1, 2025  
 
TO:  Historic Preservation Commission 
 
FROM: Allyson Kinnard, Associate Planner aek 

 

VIA:  Lynnette Santos, Director of Community Development LT 

 
SUBJECT: La Mesa History Center Historic Survey Project Update  
 

 

The La Mesa History Center (LHMC) has been working on a survey project to identify 
and record properties that could have potential eligibility for future placement on the 
City’s Inventory of potential Historic Landmark properties and has prepared a status 
update for the HPC (Attachment A).  
 
As part of the update that will be provided to the HPC, the LHMC requests that the 
Historic Preservation Commission consider the formation of an ad hoc subcommittee 
that could serve as a liaison between the Historic Preservation Commission and the La 
Mesa History Center for the survey project. 
 
 
Attachment: 
 
A. Jim Newland, La Mesa History Survey Project Update  


